
 

 

 

       
 

 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn term. After a great start to the new academic year, 

the children have settled into their new class and new routines. We have lots of exciting 

opportunities coming up this term including our participation in Bikeability training, attending St 

Anne’s in December to watch ‘Matilda’ and taking part in all the festivities of Christmas. If there are 

any issues regarding your child, please do not hesitate to ask any of the Year 6 staff either before or 

after school. 

Mrs Shires, Mrs Bell and Mr Connor 

English 
This half term our focus will be on 
narrative writing. The children 
will use the short film ‘Alma’ to 
write their own stories, 
concentrating on using specific 
vocabulary to change and 
enhance the mood of their 
writing. They will focus on 
improving their writing by the use 
of different clauses. 
 

Maths 
Our focus will be the four 
operations where the children 
will reinforce their learning in the 
use of efficient written methods. 
We will then move onto fractions 
which will include adding, 
subtracting, multiplying and 
dividing using different fractions. 
 
RE 
We will be asking the question – 
How do Christians prepare for 
Christmas? The children will 
explore the links to scriptures of 
the Advent candles and what 
these represent. 
 

Science 
Our focus will be completing our 
topic on Evolution and Inheritance 
and then moving onto our new 
topic of ‘Light’, where the children 
will investigate how light travels 
and how prisms can be used to 
split light. 
 
Homework 
Online learning tasks will be set 
weekly via Purple Mash Spelling 
and TT Rockstars. These sites offer 
a variety of fun games for your 
children to explore. A little every 
day makes a huge difference to 
their learning in all areas of 
maths! 
 
Reading Books 
All children have access to our 
beautiful library and the class 
bookshelves too. If your child has 
reading books at home, they are 
more than welcome to bring these 
into school to read if they prefer.  
 
 
 

Geography 
Our focus this half term is on 
mountainous environments. The 
children will investigate the 
major world mountain ranges; 
they will learn how mountains 
are formed and discuss the ways 
in which climate change is 
affecting mountainous 
environments. 
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10th November - Armistice 
Service 
13th November – Anti-bullying 
Week 
17th November – Children in 
Need 
21st December – Christmas 
Service at Church; break up 
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